
Seatac Shuttle, LLC 
dba Whidbey-Seatac Shuttle 

C-1077 
 
Steve King       August 25, 2016 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
via E-file online 
 
Transmittal Letter 
 
Re: Extension of New Service Level 
 
Dear Mr. King; 
 
This letter serves as a one day notice under WAC 480-30-301(3), to wit; extending the 
provision of service of a shuttle service set to expire on September 9, 2016. 5th Revised 
page 11 of Time Schedule No. 10 is attached reflecting the addition of new service level. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
John Solin  360-679-4003  john@seatacshuttle.com 
Mike Lauver  360-679-4003  mike@seatacshuttle.com 
Owners 
 
attachments: 1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P.O. Box 2895  Oak Harbor, WA 98277 


